Brindishe Green News

www.brindisheschools.org

Brindishe Green School Beacon Road, SE13 6EH info@brindishegreen.lewisham.sch.uk

17 June 2016

Dear parents and carers,

This week at Brindishe Green

What a fabulous week of sport and activity this week! Many thanks to Mr Phipps, Ms Barber, Mr Lewis and Mr Conor for all their excellent organization and contribution to our two sports days which were fantastic! Thank you also to the parents and carers who came to support their children (and in some cases take part!). Thank you also to the year 6 children who helped and supported on Monday with years 3 and 4 - you were so helpful and mature. Thank you also to Ms Barber and Mr Lewis for a wonderful Skip-A-Thon on Monday. Parents and carers were very generous at our Big Breakfast and we look forward to telling you how much we have raised for Unicef next week as money is still coming in. We know you will enjoy our healthy living learning and we look forward to sharing this with you. Our youngest children will have their sports days on Tuesday 21st (Y1 and 2) and Reception classes on 5th July at 9:30-11am.

Well done to our year 1 children who have been showing us what they know about Phonics all week. They have really impressed us! Thank you to the parents and carers who supported our reception children on their visit to Mudchute Farm today.

Game 24

Well done to the 6 children in year 2 and year 5 who took part in the Maths tournament Game 24 this week. All our children were amazing and were congratulated by the organizers for their behaviour. We are delighted to tell you that the year 5 team won and will now go through the finals in 2 weeks time! Huge congratulations to

them all and many thanks to Mr O'Bray for taking them to the competition.

Diary Dates

21st June - Yr 1 & 2 Sports Day at 9.15am
(please note the change of date)
21st June - New reception parents
22nd June - Yr 5 /6 London Youth Games.
*23rd June - school closed to children
25th June - Brindishe Schools Fun Run
5th July - Reception Sports Day 9:30am
11th July - End of year reports to parents/carers
13th July - 'Big Toddle' and picnic for BG and BM
Nursery families at Manor House Gardens
13th July - Nursery closes
20th July - Yr 6 end of year Prom
21st July - End of Summer Term
5th September - Children return to school

Attendance and punctuality

Well done to Banyan and Cherry class for top attendance this week. Chestnut 2 were also the top attenders in Reception this week. Well done also to Rowan class again for having the best punctuality!

....and finally

TRI- SCHOOL FUN RUN - June 25th

Please make sure you let us know which families will be taking part in our tri-school Fun Run on Saturday 25th June. We are still taking race entries for the 1k and 5k and look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at Sutcliffe Park on Saturday June 25th from 9:00am. Please ask at the school office if you need more information.

If you would like a space on the coach, there are still places available, please contact the office.

Have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes

Sarah Gorbutt Headteacher

Headteacher - Sarah Gorbutt Executive Head - Vicki Paterson DBE